Snow Policy

Please post this at home where you can find it during the winter weather.

The Springfield College Child Development Center is committed to remaining open during all regularly scheduled hours. However, it may become necessary due to inclement weather, to delay openings, close early, or close for the day to ensure the safety of both staff and students.

The Child Development Center will be closed when Springfield College closes due to inclement weather.

If there is a delay, the Child Development Center will open 30 minutes earlier than Springfield College's delayed start time.

When Springfield College determines that the college must close early, a banner announcing the impending closing will appear on the website and updated on the weather phone. Teachers will also contact families by phone. If families cannot be reached by their primary phone numbers, emergency numbers will be contacted.

Springfield College families please be sure to register for SC Alerts, also you may receive weather related information by calling the SC Weather Phone at (413) 748-5999.

Please be mindful of the safety of your child and center staff if weather conditions deteriorate throughout the day.